
2640 Telequana Drive

Anchorage, AK 99517

February 28, 2019

Ms. Megan McPhee
c/ o AOGCC

333 W. 7th Avenue
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Megan, 

This document is a petition for a hearing on a complaint of waste. AS
31. 05.060(a). The waste occurred from a 8" line carrying fuel gas to
Platform A in Cook Inlet, which is operated by Hilcorp. The line leaked gas
to the atmosphere for approximately three months in the winter and spring of
2017, at a rate of approximately 300,000 scfper day. Please open a docket
for this petition, and inform me of the date of the hearing. At the hearing, I
will be urging the commission to take action upon this complaint. 

Sincerely yours, 

Hollis S. French
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